
BDO Remit Senior Manager and Unit Head of 
Financial Literacy and Pre-Departure Orientation 
Seminar, Rose Tendencia, discusses the value of 
saving during her live radio guesting in dzAR 1026. 

BDO Remit talks about saving for the future 
 

 
To enlighten its listeners, especially 

OFWs and their families, about the value of 
saving for the future, BDO Senior Manager 
and Unit Head of Financial Literacy and Pre-
Departure Orientation Seminar (PDOS) 
Rose Tendencia was recently invited to talk 
about financial literacy and business in 
Sonshine Radio Station’s “Bayaning 
Manggagawa, Bayaning OFW”. The 
program, which aired in dzAR 1026 and 
www.livestream.com/dzarsonshinetvradyo, 

was hosted by Lou Medina, Tony Cuevas 
and Jonas Rivera.  

 
Tendencia talked about the 

importance of saving. “OFWs sometimes go 
back to the Philippines without any savings,” 
she said. “BDO wants to guide our 
kababayans abroad and their families here in 
the Philippines in managing their finances 
properly.” 

  
BDO, in partnership with Philippine 

Overseas Employment Administration, is 
conducting Financial Literacy Lectures as 
part of Pre-Employment Orientation 
Seminar for aspiring OFWs. BDO also 
partnered with several PDOS providers so they can conduct the same lectures during 
the mandatory seminars for OFWs already bound for abroad. During the lectures, the 
OFWs are encouraged to save a portion of their income for their future. They are also 
reminded that BDO provides tools that will help them achieve their dreams and 
aspirations. “We, from BDO, can advise OFWs on how they can take care of their 
money,” Tendencia said. “They can open two BDO Kabayan Saving Accounts—one for 
their personal savings, the other one for the monthly allowance of their families in the 
Philippines. So when the time comes that they already want to go home, they have 
enough savings they can use for investments,” she added. 

 
 


